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Tuesday 11th January 
 
Dear parents/ carers, 
 
As you are aware, unfortunately, due to staffing, the Two’s provision is closed and we can now 
confirm that this will be up until the end of Monday 17th January, with the provision reopening on 
Tuesday 18th January. Two’s staff have been in the process of contacting all parents in order to 
carry out a wellbeing call and to offer any support you may need whilst your children are at home. 
 
In the meantime, alongside this letter you will be receiving a home learning grid with plenty of 
activities for you to complete at home. If you require any resources to support you with completing 
these activities, please inform us and we will do our best to help. 
 
There will be a daily story time opportunity at 10am for all morning children (those children that 
attend an all-day session are to join the 10am slot) and a 1pm slot for our afternoon children. This 
will be available to join via Microsoft Teams using the log in details you should have from the 
Christmas performance. If you are unsure of your login details, please contact school so that these 
can be requested and sent out. Those children that have joined the provision since Christmas will 
receive a login within the next few days.  
 
Please feel free to get in touch via phone on 01902 921159 or via the Twos email on 
ph.twoshomelearning@perryhallmat.co.uk 
 
We apologise for any inconvenience caused due to the closure of the Two’s provision and look 
forward to welcoming you all back on Tuesday 18th January.  
 
Thank you for your understanding and continued support.  
 
Mrs C Gibbins 
Head of School 
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